From: Michelle Frisque [mailto:mfrisque@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 5:57 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Stelline Congress 

Steve,

Michelle Frisque, Chief of Technology, Content and Innovation at Chicago Public Library (CPL) visited CSBNO to present and participate in meetings being held in conjunction with the Stelline Congress Bibliostar 2017, a library conference in Milan, Italy March  16-17, 2017.  Ms. Frisque presented how CPL introduced human centered design to our organization, the role administration plays in sustaining this type of change over time and at every level of the organization and what administration can do to help ensure success of their staff who are embarking on this new experience. In addition to speaking at the conference on March 17th, Ms. Frisque supervised a Design Thinking workshop on March 16 and participated in meetings and site visits. Expenses including, travel, registration, lodging and meals were paid by CSBNO, an Italian library consortium. There was no honorarium.
Michelle Frisque

Chief, Technology, Content and Innovation

Chicago Public Library

